
Our 75-acre parcel, which was previously farmland, will be kept primarily for agricultural purposes. 

The proposed site will include one 40,000 sq.ft bale processing building and one 2,400 sq.ft sales 

office. The majority of the site will be cultivated crops, bale storage and stormwater ponds. 

Farmers dropping off bales will be the majority of site traffic (5-10 vehicles per day). The facility will  

support new crop opportunities for local farmers and create up to 50 jobs for area residents in the 

long term. The hemp fiber processed in the facility will have a variety of uses, such as construction 

material, insulation products and textiles. For more information, please visit 

www.canadianrockieshemp.com. 
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